
AP Exams - COLLEGE BOARD WEBINAR-INFO for 
PARENTS 

 
Hope you are all safe and well.  Just a quick update – the College 
Board is hosting a webinar for parents on April 16, starting at 
7:00 pm.  The webinar will provide information about the 
upcoming AP exams and tips for helping students prepare for their 
exams.  Click here for information about the webinar.  Please feel 
free to share the link with your AP students and families. 
  
  
~~~~~~~~~ 
Parent Webinar – April 16th 
On Thursday, April 16, Trevor Packer, the head of the AP 
program, will be hosting a parent webinar to share with parents 
key tips to help their child prepare for this year’s AP Exams. The 
webinar will be available at the same link on-demand following the 
presentation.  The tests will be 45 minutes long, open book and 
open note, and given simultaneously across time zones. 
https://globalmeet.webcasts.com/starthere.jsp?ei=1302024&tp_ke
y=73070ccd21  


